
As we emerge from COVID 
and reflect on the experiences 
of the past two years, 
Archbishop Peter A Comensoli 
invites the community to come 
together in gratitude to all 
those who have cared for us 
during this time.

MASS OF THANKSGIVING  
FOR HEALTH & AGED CARE 
WORKERS
Sunday 1 May, 11am  
St Patrick’s Cathedral
The last two years have impacted all of us,  
but especially members of the aged 
and healthcare service sectors. This Mass will 
be offered in thanksgiving for their ongoing care, 
and to focus prayerfully on the contributions 
and the needs of aged and healthcare workers 
in the Archdiocese of Melbourne.

A chance to say thanks


